
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

I recently received a number of complaints from residents about blocked road
gullies in Perth Road east of Harris Academy towards West Park Road.

I raised this with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and have
received the following positive response :

“The gully machine operator is going to check these gullies past the cemetery
to West Park Road area.”

http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-perth-road-dundeewestend-10/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-perth-road-dundeewestend-10/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-lr9zMgsOp7Y/X7gSAeP78UI/AAAAAAAAcf0/EynkHPHxIoQ6Flfe1Vf877D7Vm-_jQzQgCLcBGAsYHQ/s960/1.jpg

